
Dear Parents and Students,

Hi! Welcome to fourth

grade. The first day of school is

right around the corner and I am

very excited to meet you! My

name is Ms. Cafro and I am SO

grateful to be your fourth grade

teacher this year! We are going to have a year filled with so

many amazing OPPORTUNITIES to grow as learners. This

year we will be EXPLORING new topics, making new

FRIENDS, going on exciting ADVENTURES, and working

towards achieving new GOALS!

Here is a list of supplies that you will need to bring with you

on the first day! You do not need to label any of your supplies, we

will do that together on the first day! Please complete the

introduction Flipgrid before the first day so we can already start

learning each other's names and interests! Additionally, feel free

to explore my class website- it has so much information that you

will need throughout the year!! I can’t wait to meet you in

September! Enjoy the rest of your summer!

- Ms. Cafro

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DhKnbfma9usnVocc2FCDAjaFq2CUeu8RnODRNfSyzas/edit?usp=sharing
https://flipgrid.com/c1efc5c5
https://sites.google.com/edison.k12.nj.us/mscafrosclass/home

